[today’s date]

[Your name]
[Your street address]
[Your city and state]

[Government official’s title followed by full name]
[official’s office street address]
[official’s office city and state]

RE: DON'T PUNISH PAIN Nationwide Rally April 7, 2018 12 p.m. EST

Dear [official’s title and last name],

I am writing to you on behalf of the chronically ill community. The “illegal illicit Fentanyl/Heroin” crisis
has been overcorrected by the CDC, which has led to another atrocity: THE CHROMICALLY ILL NEGLECT
EFIDEMIC.

The unattainable and unjust CDC guidelines have left millions, who suffer from chronic illnesses, such as
Crohn’s Disease/Colitis, Sickle Cell, Fibromyalgia, Ehlers-Danlos Syndrome, Chiari Malformation,
Arachnoiditis, and thousands of other painful illnesses, “homeless” in the medical community.

Primary care physicians as well as pain management centers will not, or cannot, treat their patients
because they fear retribution from the DEA.

The chronically ill have been expunged from the country. Veterans, who have fought for our country, are
forgotten and left to suffer in pain. Millions of family members are forced to watch their parents,
children, and loved ones suffer and be neglected due to the umbrella restrictions placed by the CDC.

Millions have abruptly been taken off their medication which has lead to their demise. These Americans
with documented illnesses, who have been taking their prescribed medications for years, have had their
pain management stripped from them or greatly reduced, with no explanation, other than, “We cannot
treat you due to the CDC guidelines.” People are committing suicide because their pain is greater than
their will to live.

Many in the chronically ill community are disabled, pay their Medicare premiums, and yet are still not
receiving the services they need and pay for.

WHY?

Flease join us in our DON'T PUNISH PAIN Rally to show your support for the chronically ill community.
This is a large step in our fight to have the CDC regulations modified to fit the needs and concerns of all
Americans. Together we can make a change and help those in need.

Best Regards,

[Your signature]



